
 

LINCOLN DIOCESAN GUILD OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS, CENTRAL BRANCH. 

 

Ringing master – branchringing@gmail.com 

Branch secretary – centralbranch.secretary@yahoo.com 

Website – http://ldgcb.org.uk/ 

“RABBITS 2017” 
 

 

 

Saturday 8th April at Wragby 3pm – 6pm 

 

A fun afternoon for ALL ringers, but especially the 

younger members of the branch! 

 
Rabbits is a non-serious striking competition for all abilities, 

teams are made up of youngsters and those that are young at 

heart and a ‘head bunny’ for 5 minutes of rounds and changes. 
 

The BRM (that’s the Branch Ringing master!) is also going to run some workshops on striking, 

listening, change ringing on hand bells and ‘walking changes’ (if you want to know what that is, 

you will need to be there!!) 

 

DON’T FORGET THE ONION TROPHY!! 
 

THIS YEAR – A PRIZE WILL BE AWARDED TO THE BEST JAM THAT YOU 

CAN BRING – JUDGING ON THE DAY BY THOSE PRESENT! 
 

 


